
To whom it may concern,  
 
The Jiggs Conservation District approved the financial report with the amendment that the 
treasurer Joe Cumming be contacted about a check from Kinross Gold Corporation that was 
supposed to have been received during the 2022 fiscal year. Joe responded after being on 
vacation a week later that the check was received but will not show on the 2022 fiscal year 
report as he had deposited it recently. The chairman Blake O’donnell was on vacation and out 
of cell phone service until two days ago when he contacted me to let me know when and where 
we could meet to sign the reports.  
 
I have submitted the signed financial and annual report with this letter.  
 
Thank you,  
 
April Stewart 
Elko County Association of Conservation Districts - Clerk 
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